
  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bible Memory: From now until the end of 
the year, we will be reviewing the Bible 
memory verses we have already 
learned. I hope this will solidify the verses 
in your child’s mind and that they will be 
able to remember them in times of 
need. 

March 2025  Grade 2A 

February sure has flown by! I am looking forward to meeting with you this month 
to discuss the progress of your child.  I am so proud of all the hard work our class 
has been doing. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us before this time. I’m sure the students are anticipating  a 
fun and relaxing spring break arriving at the end of the month. 

Classroom Website: Please remember to look at our website at 
https://sce2a.schoolsites.ca/  Here you will find our newsletter, calendar, Bible memory, 

our weekly spelling list, and many fun links for your child. Please bookmark the site for 
easy reference. 

I hope you have a wonderful month! If you have any questions or concerns, please let us 
know! 

In His service, 

Mrs. Thornton and Mrs. Dawe 

Curtisr-Mehta 

LA and Math in March 

Language Arts:  The students did so well with 
their animal research projects! I am excited 

to share them with you when we meet in 
March. They will also be enjoying learning 

about opinion writing this month. On Tuesday, 
March 4th, please send some items (or a picture 
of those items) that are special to your child.  This 

could be a hockey card collection, doll 
collection, rock collection, etc. Students will be 
writing about what is special to them so actual 

items or a picture of them would be great. 
Thank-you!  Please continue to read with your 
child. The students know that the only way 

to become a better reader is to read, read, 
read! 

Math:  Students will continue to learn 
addition and subtraction to 100.  Please 

continue to review the basic facts at home. 
A solid understanding and quick recall of 

addition and subtraction facts to 18 would 
greatly benefit your child. 

With the melting snow come many 
puddles! Although we try to keep 
students out of the puddles, they seem 
to be magnetically drawn to them. 
Please send an extra pair of pants, 
socks, and a plastic bag in case your 
child gets wet. Thank-you! 

 
We are excited to welcome our 2A pre-
service teacher, Miss Kate Verhagen, into 
our class in the mornings from March 10th-
April 25th.  She is looking forward to 
working with our students and we are so 
happy to have her with us. 

https://sce2a.schoolsites.ca/

